Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent

Karen Byrd, Board Chair


Board Members

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
May 1, 2019
Re:
Job Description Modifications – “District Energy Coordinator and Purchasing Administrator”
In our continuing effort to attract and maintain qualified people for professional classified positions, the classified salary committee proposes a small adjustment to the “terms of employment” for two positions:

· “District Energy Coordinator”

· “Purchasing Administrator” 

As proposed, both of these positions, a total of two people, would be moved up from the Professional Level IV scale to the Professional Level III scale. The budget impact is negligible.
It is further proposed, in an effort to streamline our salary schedules, that the Professional Level IV scale be eliminated since the above two positions are the only two positons assigned to it.   

Human Resources recommends approval of this modification to the “terms of employment” of the above positions. 
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